JAMES A.FARLEY
CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD

March £7, 1952

Mr. Amon Carter
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Amon:

Sorry I didn't get a chance
to have a visit with you when in New York.
When I checked up on you, you had checked out.
I hope the next time you come this way you
will give me a ring so you and I can get together
and settle a few things.

Delighted to see you looking so
well when you took your bow at the Waldorf.

Regards and best wishes.
Sincerely yours,

JAF-ar C;y
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